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6th February 2022  
5th Sunday in Ordinary Time Year C 

PMB p 135         Psalter: Week 1 

 

SATURDAY  5th February Vigil Masses 

Parish Church, Papworth Everard, CB23 3QN 

 17.00 Mass  

St Michael’s, Huntingdon 

 19.00 Mass Smirna, Ryan & Ron 

SUNDAY  6th February 

(LS) 09.00 Mass  For the people of the parish 

(LS) 11.00 Mass  Sr Monica Wyard + 

 15.30 Mass in Polish 

MONDAY  7th February: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass All who care for the sick. 

TUESDAY  8th February: Feria 

 Day of Prayer for Victims of Trafficking 

 No Mass today 

WEDNESDAY 9th February: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass  

 10.30 Funeral Mass: Adam Kurzak + 

  Mass in Polish 

(LS) 10.15 Midweek meditation  

THURSDAY   10th February:  

 St Scholastica 

(LS) 09.30 Mass: Fr Desmond Baker + 

FRIDAY  11th February:  

 Our Lady of Lourdes 

 World Day of Prayer for the Sick 

(LS) 09.30 Mass  For the sick 

SATURDAY  12th February: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass May Pett + 

 10.00 Confessions 

17.00 Mass: Vigil Mass.   Papworth 

19.00 Mass: Vigil Mass.  St Michael’s 

PARKING: please park in Riverside car park, 

across the road, not in the streets behind the church. 

PLEASE CONTINUE TO WEAR MASKS IN 

CHURCH & sanitise hands to protect each other. 

 

Your prayers are asked for: 

Our parishioners who are sick: Rita Anand, Ellen 

Brown, Bridget Gaynor, Michael Keating, Patrick 

Moore, Anne McGovern, Paul Reddington, Rosa 

Ruggiero, Fr Ivan Weston & Nina Wiktorowicz. 

May the Lord reach out his healing hand to them. 

For those whose anniversaries occur at this 

time: Nora Lester, Anna Hunt, Lawrence Daye, 

Henry Kelsey,  David Morgan, Maria Burbidge, 

Ingeborg Rainsford, Elizabeth Allen, Harold 

Morrell, Frances Stoll, Stephen Nesbitt, Imelda 

Brinkley, Maureen Luxton, Una Hine and Pamela 

Rossiter. May they rest in peace. 

National Cycle of Prayer: during Ordinary 
Time up to the Season of Lent: please 
remember these intentions in your prayers: 
peace on earth; Christian unity; openness to 
the Word of God; victims of trafficking; the sick 
and those who care for them and those who 
are unemployed. 

If you are going into hospital, please let Fr Philip 

know so he can visit. We do not always get the 

names of patients & can miss people if you do 

not tell us where they are. Thank you. 

Last Sunday Collection: 

Papworth Everard: £50.00 

Huntingdon:  £256.07 

Standing Orders £425.50  

Total   £731.57 

Thank you for your generous support of our 

parish community. 

SUNDAY COLLECTION: please put your 

donation in the orange buckets near both doors of 

the church. You can also use the contactless 

collection plate in the porch with your card. Thanks 
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THE SYNODAL PATH: Thank you very much 

to the people who stayed after Masses last week for 

thew short meetings, they were very encouraging 

and I hope that many of you are filling in the survey 

which can be accessed through this link: Synod 
2023 - St. Michael the Archangel Parish Church 
(stmichaelrc.org) The closing date is 8th March 

 Please read Pope Francis’s homily at this 

link Holy Mass - Opening of the Synodal Path (10 
October 2021) | Francis (vatican.va) 

Please take the time over the coming weeks 

to prayerfully complete the survey online or return 

it to Anthony Brooks, our Parish Team Leader on 

anthonybrooks@doctors.org.uk Every response 

is valuable! It is available in a variety of languages 

for you on our website.  

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 2022: classes 

continue on Sunday 6th February at 10.00, there 

is also a parents’ meeting that day. 

 The next class is on Sunday 20th February 

at 10.00. 

 
FOOD BANK DONATIONS: our next monthly 

collection for the foodbank is Sunday 6th 

February. There is a box near each door, for your 

donations. Please bring tins, dried food or toiletries 

as your donation. 

CLEANERS THIS WEEK: Shereen & Dave 

Murray by Saturday 12th February. Thanks 

PANDEMIC PROCEDURES: moving forward 

within the guidelines of the Church in this country, 

we have now stopped booking for Mass and 

allocating seats. Please find your own seat and 

always be sensitive to the needs of others regarding 

space. Very many thanks to the people who have 

done the stewarding throughout this whole time. 

 Holy water is now re-instated near the 

doors, please start to use it again and re-teach your 

children what to do if necessary. 

 Stewards will not be guiding you to Holy 

Communion, so please form an orderly line on the 

left of the aisle, both downstairs and upstairs, as 

you approach the minister and return on the left. 

 We have re-introduced the sign of peace, 

please give an appropriate sign of peace, some 

people will not yet be ready to shake hands, a bow 

may be more appropriate in some cases. 

 
PANCAKE SUPPER: before we start the season 

of Lent, we have a social event in the Good 

Shepherd Room. There will be a hot dog and 

pancake supper on Tuesday 1st March from 19.00 

- 21.00, tickets are on sale next week, please plan 

to come and bring your family. If you can help 

selling some tickets, or if you can help with 

cooking on the night, please do so. 

COFFEE MORNING: there is no coffee morning 

this week, but will continue as usual next 

Wednesday after Mass. Do drop in for a chat. 

May God’s blessing be with you and 

all your family this week. 

 

God, eternal shepherd, 
who govern your flock with unfailing care 

grant in your boundless fatherly love, 
a pastor for your Church 

who will please you by his holiness, 
and to us show watchful care. 

Through our Lord Jesus Christ, your Son, 
who lives & reigns with you in the unity of 
the Holy Spirit, God, for ever & ever. Amen 

Our Lady of Walsingham, pray for us 
St Felix, pray for us 

All holy martyrs & saints of East Anglia 
pray for us. 
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